OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL
GOVERNMENT AUTONOMOUS COLLEGE, ROURKELA-769004
Email- p_rlncipalgacr@gmail.com Phone No. 0661-2664586

No. 3 Y Uyseacrot._ 22 Zdh/ 7/"]

NOTICE

By WhatsApp/Website

This is for the information of all concerned that all examinations (both Practical
&Theory) of GovtAuto.CollegeRourkela & Govt. H.S.School,Rourkela(+2) which were
scheduled to be held on 29.01.2024 and 30.01.2024 are postponed until further order due to
#Nua O District Level Festival and Annual Function of the College.

Further, if Practicals are not completed before the Theory Examinations, those must be

held just after the completion of Theory Exams.
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Govt.Auto.College,Rourkela

Memo No. be‘b //GACR.  Date. 2945)///2‘99/‘/
Copy to Notice Board/ Girls Common Room/Website/Emp.Asso.WhatsApp  Group/
Controller of Examination / +2 Examination Section/ Auto.Exam.Cell/ Section
Officer/Principal’s file for information and necessary action.
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